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Welcome to the first issue of our PTFA Autumn 

newsletter! 

 

As well as introducing our newly appointed PTFA 

committee members, we want to share with you 

the upcoming events in place for this term! 

 
These exciting ideas and projects not only benefit 

the school by raising funds, but also all the children 

by helping to provide a positive and caring 

atmosphere. 

 

Keep an eye out for further information and with 

any of our events, extra hands are always welcome! 

The Committee 
We are pleased to announce our PTFA members: 
Committee Members: 
Chair: Gemma Fenton 
Chair: Helen Grimshaw 
Treasurer: Alex Martindale 
Secretary: Hayley Jump 
 
Ordinary Committee Members: 
Caron Cox 
Julie Hawitt 
Helen Stuart 
 

Upcoming Events 
Next Term 

Class Money bottles! 

 
2nd December 

Make the Rules Day! 

 
Christmas 

Christmas Card Release! 

Money Bottles 

Over the upcoming term, each classroom will 

have a designated money bottle, where any 

loose change (coppers/silver) can be kindly 

donated into the class money bottles. Let's 

see how far each class can get! 

Make the Rules Day 

We may regret this… 

 

We thought why not mix it up and let the 

children decide the rules for a day!  

Each classroom will select a rule that must 

be followed by all. 

More details to follow! 

Christmas Cards 

Planning started early for this in the 

classroom!!  

The Children have all designed their own 

Christmas Cards, what a unique and 

personal touch for family & friends!  

Keep eyes peeled for info on when these 

are available to buy… 


